Tranglation of a letter received from

Messrs. "Maritima Madrilefia, S.A.".

18th April, 1958.

Dear Sirs,

s.s. “TAJUﬁA“

In reply to your letter of the 17th
instant we have to advise you that as the
offorts to salve the ship by a salvage Firm
have not been successful, on the 20th February
notice of abandonment was given to the Insurers
and accepted.

In consequence the above vessel continues
stranded on the beach of La Calera and we
believe is now being sold by the Insurers
for breaking up.

Yours, etc.,




